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Teetotal Meeting 
 

On Monday evening last, a teetotal meeting of a very interesting description was held in the Primitive 
Methodist Chapel, East Knoyle Green.  Animated and stirring addresses were delivered by Mr. T. 
Merchant and the Rev. N. Watts, which resulted in some taking the pledge.  The chapel was well 
filled, and the meeting, which was the first one of the kind ever held in that building, was considered a 
decided success 
 
Western Gazette, Friday, 16 February 1866 


